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Monday 13th January 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Your child has been chosen to represent the girl’s football team, the children have a game against 
Stowheath Primary School on Monday 20th January. The game will be played at Stowheath and 
kick off is at 3.00pm.  
 
Your child will need football boots, shin pads and a drink. Children will be back at school for 
collection by 4.10pm. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr E Slimm 

To Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bilston, Wolverhampton WV14 8UR 

My child _____________________________________________________________   Class _______________ 

can participate in the girl’s football match against Stowheath Primary School on Monday 20th 
January. 
 
My child will be collected from Wilkinson Primary School. 
 
My child will be collected from Stowheath Primary School. 
 

Signed _____________________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact Number ______________________________________ 
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